* MERCY ROAD TO PACIFIC STREET

78TH STREET IMPROVEMENTS

78th STREET PROJECT PHASING UPDATED 3-2021

Y Qoo

[RRET

i

Phase D - The watermain installation is complete from Pine Circle to Woolworth Avenue. The remainder of work
in Phase D from Pine Circle to Phase D/E phasing line as shown will resume in July with a Fall 2021 completion
date. Resident driveways that are a part of Phase D will park on 78th Street, north of the Phasing line D/E when
this work begins. You will also be notified as this work draws closer.

Phase E - Work is scheduled to begin the week of April 5 with an anticipated completion timeframe of late June.
Resident driveways affected by Phase E south of Poppleton Avenue will park on 78th Street, south of the Phase D/E
seperation line. Residents north Poppleton Avenue will park along Pierce Circle.

Phase F - Poppleton Avenue west of 78th Street was completed in 2020. No further work anticipated except at the
intersection of 78th & Poppleton Avenue only.
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